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August 28, 1996

Attn: Mr. William J. LeMay Mr. J. T. Sexton
NMOCD NMOCD
2040 South Pacheco P. O. Box 1980
Santa Fe, New Mexico Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re:  Application for Non-Standard Gas Proration Unit & Unorthodox Location
C. H. Weir “B” #5
Unit G, Sec. 11, T20S, R37E,

Lea County, New Mexico
Dear Mr. LeMay and Mr. Sexton:

Texaco Exploration & Production Inc., respectfully requests administrative approval for a non-
standard 280 acre gas proration unit and an unorthodox well location in the Eumont Gas Pool for
the C. H. Weir “B” #5. The well is currently completed in the Glorieta formation, but it has not
produced since 1987.

Attached is NMOCD form C102 identifying the proposed lease on the subject 280 acre proration
unit.

Texaco has notified offset operators of this application by copy of this application package sent
by certified mail. If you need further information concerning this matter, please contact me at
(505) 397-0413. Thank you for your consideration of this proposal.

Sincerely,

Britton M. McQuien
Engineer
Texaco E&P Inc.
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cc: Offset Operators



